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IDOT Pausing End of Fiscal Year Payments 

Starting at Close of Business Tomorrow 
 

 

  

IRTBA has been told that pay estimates have been flowing in to IDOT over the last few weeks to get the 
work to date approved and paid on all contracts. As previously stated in the May 31 and June 7 editions 
of the Friday Facts eNewsletter , residents on all construction projects have been preparing for the end 
of fiscal year pause of contract payments.  
 
IDOT will officially be pausing the processing of pay estimates beginning at close of business 
tomorrow, Thursday, June 13. 
 
This pause of payments is normal procedure and occurs annually in mid-June, however the 2019 date 
was previously undecided. IDOT anticipates payments beginning again within the first two weeks of July. 
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